

<u>Pre-Season Training</u> <u>Cricket and Rounders Coaching Days for Year 2</u>

March 2017

Dear Parents,

We are organising a mini pre-season cricket and rounders coaching course at St. Piran's for all Year 2 boys and girls. It would be of great benefit to all the boys and girls to gain some additional coaching before the start of the season to get them ready for the up and coming term. The coaching session at St. Piran's will run on Friday 21st April 2017 from 9am until 12 noon.

The cricket course will be led by Mr. M Smith and the rounders course will be led by Mrs. S Robertson.

If you do want your son/daughter to attend the course then you must fill in the slip below and return it to the main school office. Parents must hand back the reply slip by Friday 18th March to the school office.

The cost of the course will be £20 per child for the morning. This will be added to your Summer Term invoice.

All parents who want their son/daughter to enrol on the course <u>must</u> complete the medical form below.

Mike Smith Head of Boys' Games Sarah Robertson Teacher of Girls' Games

Email: m.smith@stpirans.co.uk

Phone: 01628 594327

Email: girlsgames@stpirans.co.uk

Daily Procedure and Requirements

Registration at 8:55am Sports Hall

Pick up time is 12:00n00n

Children need to wear appropriate clothing for playing cricket and rounders. Please ensure your child has the following:

Boys:

School Cricket games kit and School tracksuit Outdoor trainers Indoor trainers (if we need to go inside due to bad weather) Plenty of warm / waterproof clothing

Small food snack Water bottle

Girls:

School games kit Outdoor/Indoor trainers Small food snack Water Bottle School tracksuit Warm/waterproof clothing

The course is not restricted to children who attend St Piran's. If siblings or friends also wish to attend then please make a note on the attached slip.

Confirmation Slip

I want my son/daughter to take part in the Cricket/Rounders pre-season course
Child's Name:
Class / Year:

Parents must hand back the reply slip to the office by Friday 18th March.

Pre-Season Training

Cricket and Rounders Coaching Days

I would also like to enrolextra children. Their names are
Ages of extra children:
Their relationship to my son/daughter is: friend, cousin, sibling (delete as appropriate). Other (please specify)
(Contact and medical forms need to be filled out for every child taking place. Additional copies can be obtained from either the school office or the Games Department)
I understand that the cost of their participation on the course will go on my Summer Tern school bill.
Signature of Parent:
Print name:

IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR CHILD TO ATTEND PLEASE COMPLETE ALL SECTIONS OF THIS FORM AND RETURN IT TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE WITH THE CONFIRMATION SLIP. ANY MEDICATIONS BEING USED BY THE CHILDREN SHOULD BE BROUGHT IN AT THE START OF EACH DAY.

SECTION 1 – GENERAL

Child's Full Name:	Year:
Age in Years:	Date of Birth:
Home Details Parent's Name:	Family GP Details Doctor's Name:
Address:	Address:
Postcode:	Postcode:
Telephone No:	Telephone No:
Please list below telephone numbe	ers where you may be contacted during day should the need arise.
1. Work:	3. Other:
2. Mobile:	4. Other:

SECTION 2 – MEDICAL INFORMATION

There are occasions when a child suffers a minor ailment during the course of the day. We would therefore be grateful if you would complete the medical section of this form.
Please give details below of any current illnesses / ailments if deemed applicable.
Please give details below of any current medications being taken by your child.
Drug Name:
Dosage:
Are these self-administered? Yes: No:
If you have answered NO above, all medicines brought away should be clearly labelled with the child's name and correct dosage , and handed to the relevant member of staff each morning.
"I give permission for my child to take part in the Pre-Season cricket/rounders Coaching Course 2017 and consent to him/her receiving suitable medication as deemed necessary for minor ailments. I also agree that the School will act <i>in loco parentis</i> if I cannot be contacted, and give permission for a teacher to authorise medical treatment, including general anaesthetic, blood transfusions and other invasive procedures, should it be considered necessary by the local medical authorities."
Parent's signature: